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March 6, 2006 
 
 

To:  Council Members 
 
From:  Doug Marker, Director 
  Fish and Wildlife Division 
 
Subject: Presentation on Reconnaissance Study for a System Flood Control Review 
 
 Lonnie Mettler, of the Northwestern Division of the US Army Corps of Engineers will 
present the scope and purpose of a major review of Columbia River flood control operations and 
facilities. The Corps released the initial “reconnaissance” report for regional comment in lat 
January. The comment period is being extended to permit more regional discussion. The staff 
expects to propose comment by the Council at its April meeting. 
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